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Back to School  
The kids are back in school again! Which means having fast and reliable 
home internet and Wi-Fi is extremely important! Is your internet speed 
enough for your household? Is your router up to the challenge of keeping 
up with everyone’s usage levels?  

WCCTA offers several internet packages at different price points to fit 
your budget and allows you to choose the best speed for your family. We 
also offer the option of Worry-Free Wi-Fi for only a small monthly fee of 
$9.95/month, WCCTA will provide you a router, assist with 
troubleshooting, and more!  

Contact us today (515) 352-3151, to upgrade your home network!  

Visit Us Online >>> https://www.wccta.com/internet-packages--rates 

 

 

In recognition of Labor Day, 
our office will be closed on 
Monday, September 4th. 
 
 

Outdoor Channel & Sportsman Channel  

We’re bringing the best of the Outdoor Channel and Sportsman Channel 
to you throughout the entire month of September with a FREE preview! 
 
Outdoor Channel: 70 
Sportsman Channel: 320 

https://www.facebook.com/webstercalhountelephone?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/WebsterCalhoun
http://www.iowaonecall.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

ACP  

The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a 
federal program that helps low-income families 
afford the cost of having internet service at home. 
Do you qualify for ACP? There are several ways 
that you may qualify, here are some of those ways:  

• Based on your household income 
• If you or your child (or dependent) participate 

in certain government assistance programs 
such as SNAP, Medicaid, WIC, etc. 

• If you or your child (or dependent) already 
receive a Lifeline benefit. 

Once approved, please contact your Internet 
Service Provider to begin receiving the credit on 
your account.   

 
 
 

Capital Credit Retirement 

The WCCTA Board of Directors voted during their August meeting to retire 20% 
of the standard capital credits allocated for the year 2008 as well as 20% of the 
standard capital credits allocated for year of 2021. Late November checks totaling 
over $1.2 Million will be refunded to past and present members.  
 
While total dollar amounts for individual members are still being calculated, 
members having service with us in 2008 and newer members with service in 2021 
will receive checks this fall.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome!  

We’re happy to welcome Liz Johnson to our 
WCCTA office staff! Liz lives in Burnside with her 
husband, Josh and their children Jayden, Colin, 
and Leah.   

She is learning all the ins and outs of cooperative 
memberships and customer service support.  

Welcome to the team, Liz!  

 
 
 


